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Full Text

The Permanent Forum also calls upon WHO to work in close cooperation with the
Forum in establishing a programme on non-communicable diseases, with special
attention to indigenous peoples and diabetes. The Forum recognizes the findings
of the Expert Meeting on Indigenous Peoples, Diabetes and Development, held in
Copenhagen on 1 and 2 March 2012, and its outcome document entitled “The
Copenhagen call to action” and recommends that those outcomes be considered
when establishing the programme.
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